Hernandez Maria I

From: susandavis52 <susandavisb2@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, May 23, 2015 1:32 PM

To: Hernandez Maria |

Subject: HB3494-A

I am speaking out regarding HB3494-A. There should be NO exceptions when the original bill was passed
banning de-clawing cats. This is a death sentence for cats should they get outside and meet up with
predators. Please either kill the bill or amend it to ban veterinarians from making that decision.

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone



